
  
 

 
RIMFC Shellfish Advisory Panel Meeting 

September 7, 2011 – 4:30 PM 
Fort Wetherill Marine Laboratory 

3 Fort Wetherill Road, Jamestown, RI  
 

   A meeting of the Shellfish Advisory Panel is scheduled for 
   4:30 PM Wednesday, September 7, 2011 at Fort Wetherill Marine Laboratory. 
     

 
 

MEETING AGENDA 
 

Old Business 
 

1. Continued development of 2011 – 2012 Greenwich Bay shellfish management area 
harvest schedule. 

 
2. Continued discussion on reconfiguration of High Banks and Potowomut Shellfish 

Management Areas, and associated harvest schedules. 
 

3. Continued development of regulations for restrictions on water-assisted and air-
assisted shellfish harvest (detrimental harvest methods). 

 
  New Business 
 

1. CRMC Aquaculture Lease Application 2011-07-018, Peter Brown, Coggeshall Cove, 
Narragansett Bay. 

 
2.  CRMC Aquaculture Lease Application 2011-07-081, Nick & Thomas Papa, 

Ninigret Pond, Charlestown. 
 
 
  
 
 

All RIMFC Species Advisory Panel meetings are open to the public. 
 
For more information please contact Dennis Erkan at (401) 423-1932 
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